

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 37400 Hills Tech Drive Farmington Hills, MI 48331 800-441-6832 WASHINGTON OFFICE 1701 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Suite 200 Washington, DC 20006 202-552-1600 OTTAWA OFFICE 1 Rideau St., Suite 700 Ottawa, ON K1N 8S7 Canada 613-670-5877

April 2022

Bruce Drake Drake-Scruggs Equipment Inc 2000 S Dirksen Pkwy Springfield, IL 62703

Dear Bruce,

On behalf of NTEA and its Board of Directors, I'd like to thank Drake-Scruggs Equipment Inc for being an Association member for the last 50 years. It is my pleasure to present you with the enclosed plaque, recognizing your team for 50 years of continuous NTEA involvement. We are grateful for your support through the years and eager to acknowledge this milestone for your company.

NTEA is proud to be your Association and remains committed to being your company's top resource. We look forward to representing your interests well into the future. Your feedback is welcome. If you have suggestions for ways we can assist you, contact me at steve@ntea.com or 248-479-8912.

Thank you, and best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Steve Carey

NTEA President & CEO